
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HWH/HWO 
 
14th February 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Extra-Curricular Club 
 
As part of our PE provision from Maltby Academy, we will be running an extra-curricular club in 
your child’s school for Y3/4 next half term (beginning on Friday 4th March, with the last session 
being Friday 8th April). The club will be basketball/ netball and will run on a Friday evening with 
Miss Stanley until 4.15pm.  
 

Please ensure PE kits are brought to school on this day to change into if your child is not already 
wearing it. 
 
Please give your consent on the form below for your child to attend and that your child will 
be collected at the designated time at the large hall doors (Cliff Hill entrance). 
 
Consent Form 
 
There are 20 spaces, so will be designated on a first come, first serve basis. You will receive a text 
if your child has a place. 
 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs White 
Teacher of PE & MLT PE Coordinator  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=RCH8FHWxYEaO1ZbPgVctRkWQGHHlzD1OvVjfipFUfeRUMjVVUFdBSk1VTDAyTkNTUlI2NEhRMkZFMC4u

